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On the notice, referred on January 25, 2023, Docket #0321, received from the Mayor of the
re-appointment of Vivien Li as a member of the Municipal Lobbying Compliance
Commission, the committee submitted a report recommending that the notice ought to be
placed on file.
The report was accepted; the notice was placed on file.
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